
   Newsletter 
30th September, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Shorter than usual newsletter this week, as It has been a challenging week with lots of staff absence, 
thankfully now gradually easing. The children have nonetheless had all of their usual lessons and 
we’ve also managed European Languages Day on Monday and also a fun visit from a local tennis 
coach on Wednesday. 
 
Please have a look at the links for the Knowledge Organiser Quizzes for the children. These were pop-
ular last year, and are designed as a support for learning. Once again, prizes will be awarded for suc-
cessful entrants in an assembly later in the term. 
 
Film Club is also back next week– look out for the sign up link on Monday. 

Eagle Owls 
fruit bread 



Eagle Owls: Materials 
https://forms.gle/oWoX2Lh7mV71RHAb6 

Snowy Owls: Houses and Homes 
https://forms.gle/cysUJ9mLtShB8Mwn6 

Barn Owls: Stone Age Bone Age 
https://forms.gle/Ew3nwCZFrm2Sfe1u6 

Knowledge Organiser Quizzes, September 2022 
 
 
Children can enter using the links below. 
 
Copies of the accompanying Knowledge Organiser are all also on 
the school website at: 
 
http://www.littlemeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/curriculum/topic-webs-for-
parents/ 



Snowy Owls– barefoot computing– 
making a lego model and using 
pictures to show the algorithm 



Eagle Owls fruit bread 



Barn Owls– learning about  
skeletons and tennis coach visit 



European Languages Day 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Alex Pritchard, Headteacher. 

Recent Birthdays:  
 
 

William (11) 
 

Alecia (8) 
 

Louellen (5) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   Friday October 7th– Film Club 

 
Friday October 14th– Eagle Owls Anglo-Saxon day 

 
Friday October 21st– Film Club 

 
Monday October 24th-28th– Half Term 

 
Monday December 19th-Tuesday January 3rd–  

Christmas Holiday 

 
Last week’s attendance was 96.80% 

 
Attendance year to date is 96.31% 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Owlets: Sienna– great start to Phonics 

Snowy:   Jacob P– super listening Alfie—growing inde-
pendence 

Barn: William– super attitude, James—listening well to 
others in the class Pippa– independent writing 

Eagle:  Sophie– lovely writing Sophia & Tom– going 
above and beyond with Dragon Pop Up books 

 

Uniform 
 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-category/

schoolwear/primary-schools-academies/little-melton-
primary-school/ 

Nut Free School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A general reminder that we operate a nut-free policy in 
school for all food. Please be particularly careful with any 
food provided to celebrate birthdays as some chocolate 
can include traces of nuts. We do have some children 
with severe allergies in our school and we obviously want 
to look after them to the very best of our ability. 
 


